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  America's Munitions 1917-1918 United States War
Dept,2018-10-12 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part
of the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text
in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
  Firearms: An Illustrated History DK,2014-03-17
The definitive guide to the history of firearms.
The beautifully photographed catalog tells the
story of gun development in striking detail and
features stunning close-ups of key weapons, from
muskets, pistols, revolvers and rifles to
shotguns, machine guns and modern machinery. Gun,
weapon, and military enthusiasts will love the
detail in this illustrated guide to guns. Here’s
what’s inside: • Feature pages capture pivotal
moments in gun development that changed the nature
of human conflict • Double-page-spread articles
describe the magic and mystique of the great
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gunmakers, including Colt, Mauser, Smith, and
Wesson • Photographic tours showcase the intricate
details of key weapons, highlighting ingenious
features and intricate craftsmanship Written by an
international team of firearms experts, this
fascinating collection features more than 600
weapons and charts the evolution of guns. For over
seven centuries, guns have been used for hunting,
sport and war. This comprehensive volume gives you
access to the world’s greatest collections,
gunsmiths, and defining gun and military history
moments. Firearms: An Illustrated History
highlights important moments in gun history from
the Chinese discovery of gunpowder to turning
points like the rifle, with its parallel spiral
grooves that make bullets spin and fly straighter.
It also showcases iconic firearms such as the
Walther PPK self-loading pistol popularised in
James Bond films. This fascinating visual account
of firearms is an essential purchase for everyone
interested in guns and weaponry.
  U.S. Marines in Vietnam: The defining year, 1968
United States. Marine Corps. History and Museums
Division,1977
  Gallipoli Peter Hart,2011-10-03 First published
in Great Britain in 2011 by Profile Books--T.p.
verso.
  The Illustrated Encyclopedia of Handguns
Aleksandr Borisovich Zhuk,2000 The Illustrated
Encyclopedia of Handguns presents an outstanding
one-volume reference tool for all who study or use
handguns. Alexander Zhuk's meticulous constant
scale line drawings are unmatched in modern-day
gun literature. Drawn directly from the guns
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themselves wherever possible, they combine
accurately observed outlines with an unerring
sense of solidity.
  The Spanish Civil War 1936–39 (2) Alejandro de
Quesada,2015-01-20 The Spanish Civil War was the
curtainraiser to World War II and involved a
complex collection of forces, particularly on the
Republican side. This title illustrates how
diverse the Republican forces were, drawn from
loyal elements of the Spanish army that rejected
the appeal of the rebel generals, a wide range of
volunteer regional units and political militias,
and supported by volunteers from many other
countries, including Great Britain, France and
Germany, in units known as the International
Brigades. The wide range of equipment and uniforms
worn by these troops is revealed, as is, the
organization of militias into conventional
brigades and divisions. Featuring specially
commissioned full-colour artwork, this second part
of a two-part study depicts the fighting men of
the Republican forces and examples of their
foreign comrades.
  The "tanks" Ernest Dunlop Swinton,1918
  The Illustrated Encyclopedia of Weaponry Chuck
Wills,2013-08-01 A complete look at weapons—from
the Stone Age and Bronze Age to present day—from
spears and swords to handguns and automatic
weapons. When did hunting weapons begin to be used
against humans instead of animals? What is the
difference between the Plains Indian War Club and
the Fijian War Club? What weapon is common to
peoples in every part of the world? The
Illustrated Encyclopedia of Weaponry is a
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comprehensive guide to arms and armaments
throughout history. Beginning in the Stone Age,
The Illustrated Encyclopedia of Weaponry travels
through the Bronze Age to our present day, showing
the tools humans have used to defend themselves
all around the globe. There’s the Japanese tanto,
or dagger, which have become identified with gangs
known as yakuza. There’s the flaming arrow used
when Swiss and Austrian forces clashed in the 14th
century. And there’s the revolver that Samuel Colt
made practical for both military and civilian use
in Hartford, Connecticut. The Illustrated
Encyclopedia of Weaponry will help readers better
understand how—and why—the battles of history were
fought.
  Operations in Korea ,1955
  Marines in the Spanish-American War, 1895-1899
,1998
  German Infantryman Operations Manual Simon
Forty,2018-10-09 Between 1939 and 1945, close to
13 million men served in the German army - das
Heer. The bulk of these men were infantrymen, who
slogged their way, mostly on foot, from Finisterre
to Moscow, Kirkenes to Tripoli. They swore
unlimited obedience to Adolf Hitler and were ready
to stake their lives for this oath: over 1.6
million men of das Heer were killed during the war
and over 4.1 million were wounded.
  Practical Guide to the Operational Use of the
RPD Machine Gun Erik Lawrence,2015-03-13 The most
current, up to date, full color manual anywhere on
the RPD Machine Gun system. Authored by Erik
Lawrence, former Special Forces Instructor and
owner of one of the most realistic and experienced
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training companies in the US. 72 pages of great to
know information with procedures that have been
vetted over time. 60+ color pictures to better
explain the listed procedures. Developed for
weapons familiarization classes and instructor
development...the best Team Room reference library
available. The objective of this manual is to
allow the reader to be able to use the RPD Machine
Gun system safely and competently. The practical
guide will give the reader: *
background/specifications of the weapon and its
capability * Multiple descriptive photographs *
instructions on its operation * disassembly and
assembly procedures * proper safe firing
procedures * malfunction and misfire procedures
Operator level maintenance will also be detailed
to allow the operator to understand and become
competent in the use and maintenance of the RPD
Machine Gun system.
  Cartridges of the World Frank C. Barnes,1965
  The Somme Peter Hart,Nigel Steel,2012-12-20 A
major new history of the most infamous battle of
the First World War, as described by the men who
fought it. On 1 July 1916, Douglas Haig's army
launched the 'Big Push' that was supposed finally
to bring an end to the stalemate on the Western
Front. What happened next was a human catastrophe:
scrambling over the top into the face of the
German machine guns and artillery fire, almost
20,000 British and Commonwealth soldiers were
killed that day alone, and twice as many wounded -
the greatest loss in a single day ever sustained
by the British Army. The battle did not stop
there, however. It dragged on for another 4
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months, leaving the battlefield strewn with
literally hundreds of thousands of bodies. The
Somme has remained a byword for the futility of
war ever since. In this major new history, Peter
Hart describes how the battle looked from the
point of view of those who fought it. Using never-
before-seen eyewitness testimonies, he shows us
this epic conflict from all angles. We see what it
was like to crawl across No Man's Land in the face
of the German guns, what it was like for those who
stayed behind in the trenches - the padres, the
artillerymen, the doctors. We also see what the
battle looked like from the air, as the RFC
battled to keep control of the skies above the
battlefield. All this is put in the context of the
background to the battle, and Haig's overall
strategy for the Western Front, making this the
most comprehensive history of the battle since Lyn
MacDonald's bestselling work over 20 years ago.
  Wartime Paul Fussell,1990-10-25 Winner of both
the National Book Award for Arts and Letters and
the National Book Critics Circle Award for
Criticism, Paul Fussell's The Great War and Modern
Memory was one of the most original and gripping
volumes ever written about the First World War.
Frank Kermode, in The New York Times Book Review,
hailed it as an important contribution to our
understanding of how we came to make World War I
part of our minds, and Lionel Trilling called it
simply one of the most deeply moving books I have
read in a long time. In its panaramic scope and
poetic intensity, it illuminated a war that
changed a generation and revolutionized the way we
see the world. Now, in Wartime, Fussell turns to
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the Second World War, the conflict he himself
fought in, to weave a narrative that is both more
intensely personal and more wide-ranging. Whereas
his former book focused primarily on literary
figures, on the image of the Great War in
literature, here Fussell examines the immediate
impact of the war on common soldiers and
civilians. He describes the psychological and
emotional atmosphere of World War II. He analyzes
the euphemisms people needed to deal with
unacceptable reality (the early belief, for
instance, that the war could be won by precision
bombing, that is, by long distance); he describes
the abnormally intense frustration of desire and
some of the means by which desire was satisfied;
and, most important, he emphasizes the damage the
war did to intellect, discrimination, honesty,
individuality, complexity, ambiguity and wit. Of
course, no Fussell book would be complete without
some serious discussion of the literature of the
time. He examines, for instance, how the great
privations of wartime (when oranges would be
raffled off as valued prizes) resulted in roccoco
prose styles that dwelt longingly on lavish
dinners, and how the high-mindedness of the era
and the almost pathological need to accentuate the
positive led to the downfall of the acerbic H.L.
Mencken and the ascent of E.B. White. He also
offers astute commentary on Edmund Wilson's
argument with Archibald MacLeish, Cyril Connolly's
Horizon magazine, the war poetry of Randall
Jarrell and Louis Simpson, and many other aspects
of the wartime literary world. Fussell conveys the
essence of that wartime as no other writer before
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him. For the past fifty years, the Allied War has
been sanitized and romanticized almost beyond
recognition by the sentimental, the loony
patriotic, the ignorant, and the bloodthirsty.
Americans, he says, have never understood what the
Second World War was really like. In this stunning
volume, he offers such an understanding.
  Bloody April Peter Hart,2012-12-20 The story of
the decimation of the Royal Flying Corps over
Arras in 1917 As the Allies embarked upon the
Battle of Arras, they desperately needed accurate
aerial reconnaissance photographs. But by this
point the Royal Flying Club were flying obsolete
planes. The new German Albatros scouts massively
outclassed them in every respect: speed, armament,
ability to withstand punishment and
manoeuverability. Many of the RFC's pilots were
straight out of flying school - as they took to
the air they were sitting targets for the
experienced German aces. Over the course of
'Bloody April' the RFC suffered casualties of over
a third. The average life expectancy of a new
subaltern on the front line dropped to just eleven
days. And yet they carried on flying, day after
day, in the knowledge that, in the eyes of their
commanders at least, their own lives meant nothing
compared to the photographs they brought back,
which could save tens of thousands of soldiers on
the ground. In this book Peter Hart tells the
story of the air war over Arras, using the voices
of the men who were actually there.
  Facing Fearful Odds Gregory J. W.
Urwin,2002-06-01 Facing Fearful Odds is based on
interviews and correspondence gathered from more
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than seventy of Wake's American defenders and on
research in archival and printed sources. The book
covers the planning and political struggles that
began Wake Island's transformation into a naval
air station and submarine base, the U.S. Navy's
eleventh-hour efforts to garrison and fortify
Wake, and the various air, sea, and land attacks
that resulted in the atoll's capture by the
Imperial Japanese Navy. This study attempts to
correct the myths that shroud what happened on the
atoll. - from preface.
  Telling the Marine Corps Story United States.
Marine Corps,
  U.S. Marines In Vietnam: The Landing And The
Buildup, 1965 Dr. Jack Shulimson,Maj. Charles M.
Johnson,2016-08-09 This is the second volume in a
series of chronological histories prepared by the
Marine Corps History and Museums Division to cover
the entire span of Marine Corps involvement in the
Vietnam War. This volume details the Marine
activities during 1965, the year the war escalated
and major American combat units were committed to
the conflict. The narrative traces the landing of
the nearly 5,000-man 9th Marine Expeditionary
Brigade and its transformation into the ΙII Marine
Amphibious Force, which by the end of the year
contained over 38,000 Marines. During this period,
the Marines established three enclaves in South
Vietnam’s northernmost corps area, I Corps, and
their mission expanded from defense of the Da Nang
Airbase to a balanced strategy involving base
defense, offensive operations, and pacification.
This volume continues to treat the activities of
Marine advisors to the South Vietnamese armed
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forces but in less detail than its predecessor
volume, U.S. Marines in Vietnam, 1954-1964; The
Advisory and Combat Assistance Era.
  Manual of the Automatic Rifle (Chauchat) United
States. Army. American Expeditionary Forces,1918
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